
SHENANDOAH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

presents  
 

Black History Program:  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

They Left Their Mark… 
Honoring the Past, representing the present and 

impacting the future!! 
 

As we embrace the month of February by celebrating ‘Black History Month’ we 

are inviting all our wonderful families to come out and partake in this 

spectacular celebration. Come and experience the wonderful collaborations 

showcasing and highlighting our great historians and the never-ending impact  

of contributions they have made in our world TODAY. 

 

When: Friday, February 28, 2025 

WHERE: SHENANDOAH'S Gymnasium 

Time: 1:30-2:30pm 
 

 

 

 

For questions, please reach out to your Family Support Specialist @ 314.772.7544 


